MANAGER’S DESK FOR WEDNESDAY, APRIL 8, 2020

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I'M MIKE CORNELL.

ON THE DESK TODAY SOME LETTER MONTH EMAILS:

[JAN — WAUSAU] Dear Mike and Staff, we want to take a moment to tell you how much we appreciate
your faithful ministry to so many folks you may never see or hear from...people like us. We are so blessed
by the timely programming and teaching in these difficult days. We especially enjoy In the Market with
Janet Parshall, Prophecy Today, VOM and The Land and the Book because they help keep us focused on

the Lord's soon return.  Thanks for being a lighthouse in this dark world and may God bless you.

[MICHAEL — MERRILL] Hello WRVM, happy letter month! | listen on the weekends, and on my
way home from work and sometimes in the evening while doing dishes or such. | miss Tony
Evans and James McDonald. | used to hear TTB and Unshackled and Chuck Swidoll and John
McArthur when | worked shifts. | got saved because of Unshackled in 2009. Thank God! No
offence to the music, which is good, but | love good preaching! Thank you for your station and
ministry. It would be a dark world without you! The whole staff is so genuine and God-centered. |

appreciate you so much! Keep up the good work, and stay safe in these times.

[JEAN — EAGLE RIVER] My husband and I tend to listen to your morning program the most. The alarm
goes off at 6, and we listen until 8. Sometimes we get to hear your programming from 5-7 in the evening. |
will leave it at that, so I don’t miss the deadline. My favorite scripture is Psalm 121:1-2. | lift up my eyes to
the hills. From where does my help come? 2 My help comes from the LoRD, who made heaven and earth.

3 He will not let your foot be moved; he who keeps you will not slumber. 4 Behold, he who keeps Israel will

neither slumber nor sleep.

[JOE — FLORENCE] Just a short note to thank you for your daily encouragement. Especially in this
strange time of isolation, we thank God for the Christian music and Biblical teaching of WRVM. May God

continue to equip the staff as you equip God's people to serve Him in these days.

[TIFFANY — CASCO] Greetings WRVM! I'm glad I could catch you on the last day of letter month! I am
so grateful for this radio station and to me it’s so much more than that. It’s somewhere to turn where I
know I’1l be able to hear the Truth. Thank you for staying on the radio! God bless everyone at the station

and prayers of safety for all listeners at this time. Thank you!

WE APPRECIATE YOUR PRAYERS. AND AS WE HEAD INTO UNCERTAIN ECONOMIC TIMES,
YOUR SUPPORT AS GOD ENABLES YOU TO GIVE IS VERY IMPORTANT FOR KEEPING US ON
THE AIR.

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS: WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174
OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG.

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I'M MIKE CORNELL.



